
 
On September 2015, The Foundation for the 
Protection and Promotion of Justice provided 30 
wheelchairs to the Centro del Estudio de la Cultura 
Budista Oriental in Asuncion, Paraguay, whose 
doors are open to all, but pays particular attention 
to those within the community who are less 
fortunate.  

The recipients of these wheelchairs suffer from a 
broad range of disabilities. Lacking personal 
mobility, they are confined to their homes and 
unable to live a full and inclusive life.  

Isolated from their community, they are more 
likely to develop secondary complications and 
become more disabled and poorer still. 

A gift of a wheelchair can change a life. 
Independent mobility makes it possible for people 
to study, work, participate in cultural life and 
access health care. 
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